
 

Home Science Challenges 
Autumn Term 

I would like to take this opportunity to say a huge well done to all of 

the children who took part in last terms Science Challenges at home. 

Here are just a few of the photo’s that have been sent into school. 

It has been wonderful to see all of the achievements sent in of the 

children completing the challenges. I look forward to seeing the 

results of new Science Home Challenges when they are launched in 

the coming weeks for Spring Term. 

Miss Cook   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


